
Press Release/Announcement:  December 18, 2024

Susquehanna Community School District receives both a $10,000 North-Eastern 
Telephone Company $1,485 from the Jessie Osgood Tourje Memorial Fund, 
Community Foundation of the Endless Mountain

Superintendent John Rushefski is grateful to announce a $10,000 donation for 
Technology and $1,485 check to benefit the Inspiration Lab for Science/Technology 
Education along with the SNN (Saber’s News Network) at the Susquehanna Community 
High School.  

In the picture from Left to Right are: High School Principal Mr. Rich Emmons and Steve 
Tourje (President of the North-Eastern Telephone Company) presenting the checks to 
Superintendent Mr. John Rushefski, Susquehanna Community School District.

For further information, please contact Superintendent John Rushefski at 570.853.4921 
extension 1304.


